NORTHWEST PIPELINE CORPORATION I’,
ONE OF THE WILLIAMS COMPANIES ®
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October 17, 1994

bl
Frank Chavez b ®

e

New Mexico Oil and Gas Conservation Commission e
1000 Rio Brazos Rd., Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Packer leakage test for the Rosa Unit #15!@4)/‘/25*&]1-31N-6W, Rio Arribe Co., NM

Dear Frank:
Northwest Pipeline Corporation is requesting approval of the C-104 for the subject well without the initial
packer leakage test. In an effort to conserve natural gas, we propose testing the permanent production
packer immediately following first delivery of the well. The test will be conducted while the well is producing
to the pipeline as follows:

1. Both formations will be shut in for at least 3 days.

2. The lower zone will be first delivered to the pipeline and the SITP and SICP for the upper
zone will monitored for two days.

3. After the lower zone production period of two days, the upper zone will be first delivered.

The packer test described above will be submitted to the NMOCD, on an approved packer leakage test form,
as soon as possible.

Please fax your approval to my attention at (801)584-7747.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (801) 584-7103. Thank you for your consideration.

Mafk MccCallister
Sr Engineer, Production & Drilling

295 CHIPETA WAY, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH



